
At 12:38 PM on Tuesday, May 12, 2020, "Tiffini Travis" <Tiffini.Travis@csulb.edu> wrote 

Dear Members of GEGC, 

While the end of our academic year was less than ideal. I just wanted to send one last email as chair of the committee to 
tie up loose ends and thank you for all your hard work! Every single one of you contributed to the meaningful 
discussions we embarked upon for developing the GE Policy, the GRs and lastly the GELOs document. Just a few final 
notes on our work and where we are now: 

First of all, congratulations to Nancy Quam-Wickham for a unanimous election as the new Chair for GEGC! Also 
congratulations to Colleen Dunagan for her unanimous election as the new Vice-Chair. The position of Secretary remains 
vacant and will need to be filled in the Fall 2020 semester. 

I wanted to thank our GEGC Exec for all their hard work especially with the massive workload! A special thank you to my 
Vice-Chair Cheryl Rock who managed to get the GELOs document finished and approved by the committee in record 
time and all exec members for the unending prepping and planning and drafting done to make us function like a well-
oiled machine. I couldn't have asked for a better team to get through the last year! 

As our final act, the Exec of GEGC approved GEOG 304 with the suggested changes from the committee.  

Our supplement of all the courses approved during Fall 2019 (supplement 87) and Spring 2020 (supplement 88) is 
uploaded to Beachboard under GE Supplements. Please feel free to pass the supplements (approved by CEPC) to your 
colleges and departments. 

For a full record of our last two virtual meetings, please find the unapproved Minutes on Beachboard.  

The Academic Senate has one more meeting this semester, where they hope to finalize and vote on the GELOs 
document. For the most part, the edits approved and suggested thus far have not been substantially different from what 
we proposed. I think the changes have improved the document and clarified our original purpose in drafting them. The 
input from campus and academic senate have made it a document that will greatly assist in our evaluation of GE courses 
and assessment of GE. I will upload the approved version of the GELOs document to Beachboard if it passes.  

The GR (Graduation Requirements formerly HD, WI, and GI) document has been tabled until the Fall 2020 semester 
awaiting further discussion of Ethnic Studies requirements at both the CSU and the state legislature level. 

The charge of GEGC has not been changed and the GEEC charge has not yet been adopted. This hasn’t been brought to 
the Academic Senate floor and remains in discussion at the AS executive committee. 

It has truly been my pleasure to serve as your chair, I thank you all for the opportunity. May the rest of your academic 
year be safe and stress-free. I hope to see you all in person this fall (I am practicing the art of optimism).  

Sincerely, 

Tiffini Travis 
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